I'm writing this email, to ask all city councillors to support Motion 20-23, and keep the heavy trucks off 9th avenue north! 9th avenue north was not built for heavy trucks or semi's on this single lane! The trucks should be using the new bypass, not our backyards! I ask you to remove the heavy truck and dangerous goods designation from 9th ave north!

As a resident of westhill, I'm concerned with the constant truck noise, speeding and the potential of dangerous goods spills! Thanks for you consideration in this matter!

Paul Legrand